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INTER-AMERICAN COURT CONCLUDED ITS COURSE ON "THE RIGHT TO 

PROTEST, PUBLIC ORDER AND THE INTER-AMERICAN COURT OF 
HUMAN RIGHTS", IN ECUADOR 

 

 

San José, Costa Rica, November 26, 2021. On November 23, the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights concluded its course on “The right to social protest, public order and the Inter-American 
Court of Human Rights”. 

Held between November 8 and 23, 2021, the course addressed 100 public officials of the State 

of Ecuador, drawn from the State Attorney General’s Office, National Police, Armed Forces, the 

Public Defender’s Office, National Assembly, Council of the Judiciary, Ministry of National Defense 

and the State Attorney General's Office. The course was a part of a joint project between the 

Inter-American Court of Human Rights and Ecuador’s Office of the Attorney General. 

 

Throughout the course, participants had the opportunity to deepen their knowledge on the Inter-

American standards related to social protest and human rights. The course consisted of the 

forum "The right to social protest and human rights", with the participation of approximately 270 

attendees, mainly officials from the public sector of the State of Ecuador. It also included a 

starter module delivered via live video conferencing, a self-training module consisting of 

asynchronous activities, and two hypothetical case analysis workshops. The course was led by 

Professor Claudia Martin, Co-director of the Academy on Human Rights and International 

Humanitarian Law, and resident professor at the American University Washington College of 

Law, and Claudio Nash Rojas, coordinator of the Human Rights Chair at the University of Chile. 
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This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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